
Reading Targets
Name:___________
Class:____________  

Dear Parent/Guardian

Reading for enjoyment is an important aspect of
the BGE course and it involves pupils selecting
from a variety of genres from the library as part of
the reading programme.

To encourage reading the department sets a
weekly homework task of targeted reading which
will be set and monitored by the teacher.

To support each pupil please sign the booklet
each week. This should also allow some time for
you to chat with your child about the books they
are enjoying.

Additionally, your child may be awarded a
“Reader of the Month” certificate by their teacher
at some point in the year.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

M. Hughes
Principal Teacher of English
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